
Public Notice

The City of Houston (City) through its Housing and Community

Development Department (HCDD), is recommending approval of a Third

Contract Amendment between the City and Child Care Council of Greater

Houston Inc. (CCC), to extend the contract until March 31, 2019. CCC will

use Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) and Emergency

Solutions Grant (ESG) funds from various programs years up to the

amounts designated below, for the administration of the City's federally

funded Child Care, Juvenile Delinquency Prevention, and Homeless

Services programs.

PROGRAM NAME AGENCY NAME
FUNDING

SOURCE

CONTRACT

AMOUNT

Homeless Services

Program

Child Care Council of

Greater Houston CDBG

ESG

$500,000

$1,315,245

Juvenile

Delinquency

Prevention Program

Child Care Council of

Greater Houston CDBG $360,000

Child Care

Program

Child Care Council of

Greater Houston CDBG $360,000

TOTAL $2,535,245

The public has thirty (30) days to comment on this proposed item. The

thirty-day period extends from Tuesday, February 13, 2018 through

Thursday, March 15, 2018. For additional information on this item, contact

Melody Barr at (832) 394-6124. Written comments can be submitted

by mail to Ellary Makuch, HCDD, 601 Sawyer St, Suite 400, Houston,

TX 77007. Following the public comment period, the Amendments will be

submitted to City Council for approval.

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or landlord/

tenant relations, please contact Royce Sells at (832) 394-6240. For more

information about HCDD and its programs, please access HCDD's

website at www.houstontx.gov/housing.


